
        BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. 
         d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service 
         2180 Lake Blvd, Suite 5C44 
         Atlanta, GA 30319 
March 29, 2012 
 
Mr. Steven Reed, Secretary  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street  
Suite 500  
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 

Re: Notice of Election and Withdrawal of BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a/ AT&T 
Long Distance Service Tariffs Pursuant to §392.461, RSMo, enacted by House 
Bill No. 338  

 
Dear Mr. Reed:  
 

As a result of recent changes in state law governing the regulation of telecommunications services 
in Missouri, §392.461, RSMo was enacted on August 28, 2011 by House Bill No. 338.  Section 392.461 
allows telecommunications companies, upon notice to the Missouri Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”), to elect to be exempt from the requirement that they offer retail services to residential or 
business end users only through tariff, and to withdraw such tariffs.  However, the law requires them to 
publish generally available retail prices on a website.  

 
 BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service (“the Company”) hereby gives 
the Commission notice of its election to be exempt from tariff filing requirements relating to, and of its 
intent to withdraw, the below-listed tariff.   

 
• Resale Interexchange Telecommunications Service Tariff - Missouri Tariff No. 2 

  
This Notice of Election and Withdrawal shall become effective May 1, 2012.  The Company will make 
available its rates, charges, terms and conditions for its retail telecommunications services on its website 
at www.att.com/service publications. 
 
Please refer any questions on this matter to me on (404) 829-7478. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kimberly Williams 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
  
CC: Office of the Public Counsel 

opcservice@ded.mo.gov  
  

 


